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 History News  Readers, where’s your story? 
Oregon 8th AFHS Chapter News and how to share YOUR history 
with others through our 8th AFHS Chapter is on the last page. 
 
 

 
 
 

Next General Membership Meeting for Oregon 8th AFHS is May 9, 
2015 

Remaining Dates in 2015 are May 9, August 8 and November 7h 

May 9, 2015  Program 
TBA 
 
May food is a sandwich type meal will be available at the Beaverton Elks lodge. ONLY 
if you are planning to eat contact Tom Philo via email at secretary@8thafhsoregon.com 
or phone him at 503-591-3227 – again ONLY if you are planning to purchase a meal. 

Prior Programs 
 February 2015 – Alice Miller Women Flight Uniforms 

 November  2014 ‐ Salute to Veterans 

 August – 2014 Dick Foy and Air Tanker Operations w/ WWII Aircraft 

 May 2014 – Multiple presentations 

 February  2014 ‐ Beauty and Brains – Women in the Military 

 November  2013 Bob Schuberg and revisiting the airfields of the 8th 

 August 2013 ‐  Frank LaSage – PTs in the Med 

 May 2013 ‐ Jack Kline and the Vanport Flood 

 February  2013 ‐ Ben “Flaps” Berry – Tuskegee Airman 

 May 2013 – Jack Cramer B‐29 Navigator of “Going Jesse” in the Pacific 

All programs are videotaped and transcribed and put into our archive. You can 
purchase each DVD of each presentation for $10.00. 
 
There is no cost to attend the meeting and it is open to the public 

Oregon Chapter Executive Board Meetings  
All members can attend any Executive board meeting. The Board meets at the Elks 
Lodge three Saturdays before the regular membership meeting. If you can spare up to 



2 hours between 10 AM and Noon you can also join the board and help make our 
chapter a continuing success. 

Send Stories and documents to be Borrowed / Archived 
If you have items that you wish to share with others, they can be loaned to the Oregon 
Chapter, scanned and catalogued and then returned to you. You can always donate 
them permanently to the chapter if you wish. Contact Tom Philo to make arrangements 
for the documents.  
  
Items in the archive are usually be posted onto the web site (see release form on web 
site) so that everyone can learn from what others have experienced. 

Oregon Chapter 8th AFHS 
If you wish to be removed from the e-mail list please let us know. 
  
Secretary 8th AFHS of Oregon 
Tom Philo 
17502 SW Kimmel Ct 
Beaverton, Oregon 97007-6877 
secretary@8thafhsoregon.com 
http://www.8thafhsoregon.com 
 
  
The Oregon Chapter is a registered Non-Profit 503(c) with the IRS and within the State 
of Oregon. 
  


